
Dear Commissioners: 
We are completely opposed to the dangerous propane project proposed by Pembina.  This project 
will make money for a few but will put many more of us in danger from pollution, climate 
damage and accidents.  Extraction and fracking are damaging, shipment is damaging, transfer is 
a risk, storage is a risk, huge ships full of explosive gas anchored and traveling in the river full of 
explosive gas are a risk.  How could all this risk and known damage be the right thing to do?  We 
should be working on an providing leadership in clean, sustainable energy production and 
leading in the decreased use of fossil fuels.  Dell Goldsmith and Robin McLeod 
 
Dell Goldsmith <dell.goldsmith@gmail.com> 


